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Memorandum 
 

To: Development Services Advisory Committee—Land Development Review Subcommittee 

(DSAC-LDR) 

From: Jeremy Frantz, AICP, LDC Manager 

Date: December 11, 2018 

Re:  Proposed Changes to Public Notice Signs 

LDC Section 10.03.06 provides public notice requirements for a variety of petition types. Numerous 

petitions require the posting of a sign and a template for each sign is provided in the Administrative Code.  

Over time, these templates have resulted in public notice signs that are difficult to read, particularly to 

motorists traveling at higher speeds. Staff proposes to modify the public notice sign templates to enhance 

legibility, as shown below. No changes are proposed to the required sign sizes.  

Prior to implementing this change through Administrative Code amendments, Staff will also present these 

changes to DSAC at a future meeting for input regarding the proposed sign formats. 
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